
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Streets Project 

Warwickshire County Council would like to deliver School 
Streets which aims to create an active, safe and healthy 

environment near schools.  
 
We are pleased to announce a pilot School Street at Eastlands 
Primary School as part of creating vibrant places with safe and 
inclusive communities.  
 
This will protect children from traffic at the school gate, ensure 
that children breathe clean air, and encourage more children, 
parents and carers to travel actively and walk, scoot and cycle 
to school.  
 
School Streets also help to reduce congestion and pollution 
surrounding schools. 
  

Warwickshire County Council’s School Streets Team 

will visit Eastlands Primary School on  

29th June from 2:30 to discuss School Streets with 

parents/carers and neighbours.  

We look forward to seeing you
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Special meeting  
School Streets Project -  

 
Please join us on Thursday 29th June 

to find out more.  
 

This project will affect parking 
around the school.  

Eastlands Primary School 
Lansdowne Place, 
Rugby CV21 3RY 
Tel: 01788 575328 
Website: www.eastlandsprimaryschool.co.uk 
Email: admin2415@welearn365.com 
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